
From:   Josh Snook   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 19, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0778-EX-ST-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

License amended with closest city/county to the listed coordinates.   

Thanks,   
Josh Snook
IMSAR LLC


